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Townsend, Erle

From: Paul Michaud <pmichaud6773@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 5:02 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Maine is not California. Enough mandates and heavy handed intervention. If people want to 

adopt experimental electric cars they should do it without government coercion. I work on 

renewable energy projects, and have worked in nuclear power. We do not have the 

infrastructure to support large adoption of EVs, and we have too many regulations to 

realistically increase our generation infrastructure in our lifetime. Let California drive off this 

cliff by themselves. Maine should allow the free market to decide how we proceed. 

 

Paul Michaud 

Springvale Maine 

 


